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Health Risk Advisory about water supply

The Asheville Water Authority and NC Department of Environment and Natural Resources have issued a Boil Water Advisory. This advisory applies to anyone who has experienced a disruption in water service such as lost pressure or low pressure. According to Dr. Susan Mims, Medical Director of the Buncombe County Health Center, “Flooding can result in the presence of unhealthy organisms in the water making it unsafe for drinking, cooking, making ice, and brushing teeth. To keep from getting sick, people should follow the Boil Water Advisory until it is lifted.”  This advisory applies to individuals, businesses, and everyone who uses water.

During this advisory, individuals should either drink bottled water or boil water for 3 to 5 minutes before drinking.  Once water service is restored and the water is tested and confirmed safe, the boil advisory will be lifted.

Please see attached fact sheet regarding the safety of the Municipal water supply. Spokespeople will be available to respond as needed. 

For more information please see the Buncombe County website at www.buncombecounty.org.
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